
Site changed for Alfred University men�s lacrosse season finale
4/22/03

ALFRED The site of the Alfred University men's lacrosse game next week against Hamilton has been changed.The
Tuesday, April 29, game (Alfred's 2003 season finale) will be played at 5 p.m. at Hamilton College in Clinton, NY.
The game was originally sch eduled to be played at Binghamton High School.Alfred's next game is Wednesday, April
23, at 4 p.m. when the Saxons host Keuka College. The contest is a makeup of a game postponed on March 19. Alfred
will play its season home finale on Saturday, April 26, at 1 p.m. against Elmira College.


